
 
 

Slaley First School 
 

 

Friday 17th September 2021 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Well, here we are at the end of week two in school and the children have settled amazingly well. I am 
already beginning to feel like I have worked at our wonderful school forever! 
 
On Saturday some of our children took part in the Slaley Leek show and we are informed that there 
were a number of entries in the Junior Competition. Well done to the children who took part! 
 
Yesterday our new members of the School Council were chosen. There were a great deal of children 
who said they would like to be involved in the selection process and we now have our new council 
members. Congratulations to the children who were successful. 
 
This morning we have all had our photographs taken, including our staff for our new entrance board! 
 
COVID-19 Update.  
Our most recent COVID-19 risk assessment can be found on our website and staff are continuing to 
follow this, opening windows before the children arrive, washing hands regularly and wearing masks 
whilst at the door. 
 
Have a lovely weekend everyone!  
 
Mrs Angela Hayward - Headteacher 
 

What is happening in the coming week? 
 
Tuesday 21st September   -  Flu vaccinations  
 
Friday 24th September - Macmillan Coffee morning 

This  
 
. 

 
 

This year, Mrs. Seymour is going to make a cake for each child to enjoy at 
school on Friday, 24th September. If you would also like to bake with your 
child at the weekend and email your pictures 
(admin@slaley.northumberland.sch.uk), we will put together a news report to 
publish on our website and on our community board – Your Virtual Coffee 
Mornings! 

Mrs. Wilson will make sure you receive our fundraising page link from just 
giving https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/slaleyschoolmacmillancoffee21 
(specifically allocated to Slaley First School). This will mean that parents and 
friends can make donations. When we have our final total, we will add this to 
the news report online.  

Every penny you raise will be crucial for people living with cancer, now more 
than ever. Imagine how it’ll feel to know that we have helped bring vital 
support to people’s lives through our virtual ‘Coffee Morning’ donations. 

Little Reminders … 
 
Attendance – Please  
ensure you arrive on the 
school premises as close as 
possible to 8.50am as this 
is when the doors open. 
 
If you arrive late (after 
9:00am) please come to 
the main door so your child 
can be signed in.  
 
Absence  -Please advise 
the office by 9:30am if 
your child is absent from 
school. If this absence is 
due to a medical 
appointment we will need 
to see a letter or 
appointment card in order 
to authorise the absence  
 

 


